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Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
I oppose HB4 and support only a redistricting
process that is fair, transparent, and accountable.
Districts should represent communities and not be
based on political strategies.

I am against addressing redistricting during a special
session or any session until the 2021 redistricting
has been addressed. It is not a redistricting year and
the proposed redistricting is an obvious power grab
by Republicans. Further, it is outrageous that a
president would request this and that the Texas
representatives would capitulate to his every whim.
Redistricting should be about the people and making
sure every voice is heard, not about elevating some
voices while silencing others.

If the state is going to use taxpayer money for a
special session, it should be for instances that care
for the actual people of Texas, like flood relief and
emergency preparedness efforts. Thank you. I hope
you listen to the people in this matter.




